
    PROJECT HOPE 2025 
         … Serving Schools & Serving families 

 

  

PART 1 – Serving Schools!  Project Hope Workday @ Walterville Elementary 
 

I met with Walterville’s Principal, Andy Price, earlier in the year.  He is excited for us to 

work with him again for Project Hope and also during the upcoming 2025-2026 school 

year.  He appreciates the support that we offer.  Here are a few details about this 

year's workday at Walterville ... 
  

DATE:  Saturday, August 16  TIME: 9:00 am - 2:00 pm w/ lunch provided by the school 

  

PROJECTS ... 

This year’s projects, like last year, are mainly outside.  There may be a few indoor 

projects to help in teacher’s classrooms as well.  Projects may vary from listing. 

Front of school 

✓ Clean breezeway ceiling w/ pressure 

washer or blower 

✓ Spread bark in the planting areas 

✓ Spread bark around the sign 

✓ Paint lines on sidewalks 

Outside area by kitchen 

✓ Pressure wash wall and sidewalk ✓ Spread bark in planting area 

Classroom wings 

✓ Paint benches (yellow, red, green) ✓ Paint lines on sidewalks 

Classrooms 

✓ Move furniture 

✓ Unpack boxes 

✓ Arrange classrooms 

Back of school 

✓ Paint benches (yellow, red, green) ✓ Repair “wall ball” wall 

Garden Area 

✓ General maintenance ✓ Prune trees 

 

SUPPLIES TO BRING ... 

✓ Weed eater, trim line, and fuel 

✓ Push lawn mowers and fuel 

✓ Tools for weeding 

✓ Blowers 

✓ Paint brushes and supplies 

✓ Pruners for fruit trees 

✓ Buckets 

✓ Wheelbarrow  

✓ Pressure washers 

 

If you plan to help with this workday, please sign up SUNDAY, AUGUST 3RD and 10TH 

on the sign-up sheet that will be passed during church so the school will know to 

prepare for lunch.  Thank you!                                                    OVER                                                                



     PART 2 – Serving Families!  Project Hope Kid's Fair @ Maple Elementary 

 

Our involvement in the Kid's Fair (where the backpacks filled with school supplies, 

shoes, and socks will be given away) will be as in the past - supplying water and 

snacks for the volunteers at the event and providing water to the guests. 

 

DATE:  Saturday, August 23  TIME:  1:00 – 6:00 pm with 2 shifts (1:00-3:00 & 3:00-6:00) 

We should only need about 4 people per shift. 

 

Those planning to help at the Kid's Fair are asked to please attend a Mandatory 

Volunteer Training & T-Shirt Distribution at the Willamette Christian Center 

Auditorium on Tuesday, August 19 from 6:30-7:30 pm.   

  

If you plan to help with this Kid’s Fair, please sign up SUNDAY, AUGUST 3RD  and 

10TH on the sign-up sheet that will be passed during church.  Please mark “early” or 

“late” shift. If you are a new volunteer this year, please add your t-shirt size. Thank you! 

 

There are two other ways to help without volunteering at the actual Kid's Fair ... 

  

#1 - Shoe Sorting – Details about this are coming soon!   

 

#2 – Donating funds – Due to the different types of food items we will need for 

this year’s Project Hope, it will be easier for us to do the shopping so we are 

asking for monetary donations.  Please note on your gift:  “Project Hope Kids’ 

Fair”.  Your donation can be given though Sunday, August 17th.   Thank you! 

 

 

 

THANK YOU! 
 


